
Newsletter 20.9.2019 

Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

It has been another amazing week and I know I keep saying it but the children continue to 

impress me with the way they are settling into school. 

Next week we will be trying out the playground with the other children. Some of the older 

children have been applying for positions to support them with this. Ms Johns and I will stay 

with them next week so we hope for more sunshine! 

As well as coming together as a whole class, we will also be trying out lunches. You can 

decide daily if you want school dinner or packed lunch. You can write in the home/school 

book to let us know what you have decided they would like from the menu if you have 

special requirements. Pick up from the small playground at 12.30 

This week we have been thinking about rhyming with our phonic sessions and as the 

children love singing so much, have used this to develop our skills further. There are some 

things in the home learning book to look at if you want to try this out at home. 

This week we have carried on making new friends and made the most of the lovely weather. 

      

         

 

Kind regards,                                 Sally Windmill 
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